
 
 
Dear Voters of Benzie Central School District, 
 
Thank you!  Thank you for supporting the students of Benzie Central!  Thank you for investing 
your resources into the students and future students of our community! 
 
With the passing of our school mileage, we will be able to ensure that our students have access 
to updated buildings that are warm and energy efficient.  This investment allows us to ensure 
critical infrastructure and maintenance will be completed as well as provide reliable and safe 
transportation of students for years to come.  Technology upgrades and upgraded classrooms 
will allow our students to compete with others on a national level.  
 
In the next few weeks, we will begin the process of planning timelines and working on designing 
the new elementary school and transportation department.   This is going to be a long process 
but we plan to keep you informed and in the loop.  Community input is important and we will 
work hard to honor opportunities to invite your voice in this process.  
 
On behalf of the Benzie Central School Board, the student body, and the entire staff, I would like 
to extend our most sincere thanks for the investment in our community's greatest asset, our 
children.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amiee Erfourth 
Superintendent, Benzie Central Schools 
 


